CITY OF LAKE ANGELUS, MICHIGAN
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The City of Lake Angelus Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, July 14, 2020 at 7 PM to consider a variance request for the property at 3499 Old Baldwin Road.  The public hearing is being held pursuant to the City of Lake Angelus Zoning Ordinance and the Michigan Zoning Enabling Act, Act 110 of 2006, as amended.  Pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Order #2020-129 allowing electronic meetings due to health concerns associated with COVID-19, the meeting will be held electronically via Zoom.  Login details will be available via the City website.
The purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider a request for modifications to existing grade elevations along the side lot line shared with the property at 3455 Old Baldwin Road.  Section 1248.05(f) of the Zoning Ordinance prohibits grade change within five (5) feet of the property line.
Interested parties are welcome to attend the electronic Public Hearing and offer comments. Written comments will be accepted prior to the date and time of the Public Hearing by the City Clerk, 45 Gallogly Rd, Lake Angelus MI, 48326. Additional information may be obtained by contacting City Clerk Sarah Razzaque.

